
 
GSSI Service Unit  

Family Participation Reward 
 

Girl Scouts of Southern Illinois (GSSI) recognizes the important contribution that families 
make to the success of the Girl Scout Cookie Program.  GSSI realizes that there must be a 
tremendous amount of family encouragement and support in order for girls to achieve a 
successful program; especially for those families that have two or more girls selling Girls 
Scout Cookies. 
 
To recognize the family with two or more girls participating in the cookie program each girl 
with receive a Family Participation Patch.   In addition to the patch, the families that reach a 
125 PGA (per girl average), each girl will receive a reward.  We are hoping this will encourage 
the girls to work together. This year the reward will be either the Lanyard/Cow Zipper Pull or 
the Cow Necklace.  Circle the reward each girl would like to receive below. 
 
        
          
 
             OR   
 
 
 
Please fill out the below entry form and submit to your Service Unit Cookie Manager (SUCM) 
by March 17.   The rewards will be given to the SUCM before the end of May. 
 

 
 
Service Unit: ______________________ SUCM:  _______________________________ 
 

Girls Name Troop # # of Boxes Sold Prize 

 
 
 

  
Lanyard, Zipper Pull or 

Cow Necklace 

 
 
 

  
Lanyard, Zipper Pull or 

Cow Necklace 
 
 
 

  
Lanyard, Zipper Pull or 

Cow Necklace 
 
 
 

  
Lanyard, Zipper Pull or 

Cow Necklace 
 

 

Total Patches Needed _______      Total Boxes Sold by Family ____________ 


